
Dear Sirius Controls Representative, 

It has definitely been my pleasure working alongside you/Sirius for the past few years while working 
here at XTO Energy. 

During this time you and your team have been nothing short of extraordinary. Your immediate response 
time to everything has definitely showed what type of company and people you guys are, along with a 
great work ethic your group is for sure leading the industry.  

I recommend you guys without any hesitation. If you need anything more from me please do not 
hesitate to call, email or text. 

Many thanks, 

Aaron Fierro 
Chemical Specialist|Delaware Basin




